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Children’s Programming Report Addendum 

 

This Old House Trade School episode, the E/I identification was not included on the 

program, aired on July 10, 2021, due to an error in the network feed.  The network 

eventually provided notice of the error and a corrected feed to the station several days 

later, but that at that point it was too late to air the corrected feed within the make-good 

window. 


